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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 
MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 
M:07507 710 871  
E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 

GESTURE: something that you say or do in order 
to express how feel about something or someone. 
 
No matter the size of that gesture it does make a 
difference. A quick ‘how are you?’, a thumbs up 
signal, or in my case to find a bunch of flowers 
from the church, can bring on a smile, an 
appreciation that you are valued, someone does 
care. So, from me, thank you for the flowers. This 
week I certainly will consider what gesture I can 
make to show others they matter.   

SUNDAY 25th JUNE 2023 
Our 11am gathering this week is our All together Service. Worship will take a 
more relaxed form as we sit around tables in the Memorial Hall. Led by Grant, 
the service will take a slightly different form and everyone is invited to join us.  
This week’s reading is taken from: John 8: 2 -11 
 
Tea, coffee and fellowship will still be available afterwards. 
 
PRAYER SPACE 
7pm – 8pm on Sunday 25th June. Listening for God in a time of  
change. Come along for a quiet time for prayer and reflection in  
the sanctuary.  
 

JOINT WORSHIP WITH DUNDEE WEST 
On Sunday 2nd July at 11am the congregation from Dundee West will join us 
in worship at Logie & St. John’s (Cross). The service will be jointly led by Grant 
and Jim Connelly. Later in the summer we will join in worship at Dundee West. 

PARK CHURCH 2 
Following a successful Park Church last month there will be another opportunity 
to encounter God outside. This time the meet up will be at the tennis courts in 
Balgay Park at 2.30pm on Sunday 2nd July. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
Tuesday night Bible Study meets for the last time. 
Pastoral Care Course participants come together on Tuesday 27th . 
The Community Hub is open for the last time on Thursday before having a 
‘holiday’ in July. 

PASTORAL CARE 
If you or someone you know would benefit from pastoral care, please contact 
Grant either by mobile: 07507710871 or by email 
GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org  
 

FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART – some colouring-in 

 
 
 

PRESBYTERY PLAN UPDATE 
As we continue to think through the future shape of the church in the Western 
area of Dundee The General Trustees of the Church of Scotland have outlined 
the process which will be undertaken with regards deciding the use of 
buildings. 
They will work with the congregations of Logie & St John's (Cross) and 
Dundee: West to determine the alterations that each building needs to make 
them a well-equipped space in the right place and determine the cost of such 
alterations. They will also work with the two congregations to identify running 
costs and determine whether the buildings can be self-sustaining and finally 
they will also give advice on the value and marketability of each building with 
regards the sale of them. 
 
It is important to note that no decision has yet been made about the use of 
either building in the future. 
 


